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Dear Members, 

Just a short hello and reminder of our 
upcoming meeting.  This is our 
annual meeting and as such we will 
have our elections of the new Officers 
for 2010-2011. 

���	����	���������� �	��
	���� Blake Roulette�

�  Make your plans to attend now.  

Hope everyone has recovered from 
our show and had good results from 
your showing. Thank you to all of you 
who made the show a success. 

Until Tuesday, 

 

BlakeBlakeBlakeBlake    
 

�

July Show Trophy Table 
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From: Mike Piefer   
 
Hi Kris, 
 
Just a short note to let you know how thankful I was to be asked to judge your 
show this past weekend. I couldn't have been on a nicer panel or treated so very 
special. I usually say my thank you's between one of my classes on the last day, 
which I did do, but I am not sure who is there from the club that had the time to 
listen with all that they all have to take care of. So I just thought I would follow up 
with an email. 
  
 Again, thanks very much, 
 Mike 
 

 

From: Bob Frost 

Hi Kris, 

Just a short note to say what a pleasure it was to have judged your show this past 
weekend. Good dogs, good venue and good people - what more can a judge ask 
for. 

Again, thanks. 

Bob Frost 

 

"���#�$������	�������%�
�	���� -Kris Harner �

�

He sits to the side, out of the way 
While others beg head rubs, or force you to play. 
His dark liquid eyes watch your every move 
Hoping and waiting, his love to prove. 
 
He was shown many times, a promising pup 
And he just got better as he grew up. 
A picture of health, robust and strong. 
His gait and topline, never went wrong. 
 
But his prime has passed, and he seems to know, 
That he’ll never again be put in a show. 
He eats, sleeps, not much more than that, 
And maybe he’s getting a little too fat. 
 

He loves to be brushed, when you have the time, 
He waits his turn at the end of the line. 
You think of him, sure, but not nearly as much 
As those promising pups. 
So he sits and he waits, till you have time, 
To make the same fuss as you did in his prime. 
A scrap of affection, or playful shove, 
To him it means everything, to him it means LOVE !! 
 
 
Author Unknown 

"�	�&	���	
�'����(����� -Submitted by Kari Hill �

�
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'������	��������		� Becky Ward �

�
If you hear of a Member that is ill or just in need of a kind word of support, 
please contact Becky at (864) 288-6206 or email at wardbk@charter.net. 
Remember, a simple word spoken in kindness can make a world of difference 
for a friend in need. 

 

Here is the recipe for the chocolate caramel bars served at the July 
meeting: 

Makes 2 ½ dozen bars 

2 1/3 cups all-purpose flour, divided 

2 cups old fashioned oats 

1 cup packed brown sugar 

1 teaspoon baking soda 

¼ teaspoon salt 

1 cup (2 sticks) butter or margarine, melted 

2 cups (12-ounce package), semi-sweet chocolate morsels  

1 ½  cups chopped walnuts 

1 cup (12.25-ounce jar) caramel ice cream topping 

 

Combine 2 cups flour, oats, brown sugar, baking soda and salt in large 
bowl. Add butter; stir until all ingredients are moistened. Reserve 1 cup 
crumb mixture; press remaining mixture into bottom of ungreased 13” x 9” 
baking pan. 

Bake at 350° F for 15 minutes or until lightly browned. Remove from oven; 
sprinkle with morsels and walnuts. Combine caramel topping and 
remaining 1/3 cup flour in small bowl; drizzle over base. Sprinkle with 
reserved crumb mixture. 

Bake at 350° F. for 20 to 25 minutes more or until lightly browned. Cool in 
pan. 

����*����+����	������	��,������ Sharon Spiegel �

�
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Robert and Catherine LeBlond 

(Rhodesian Ridgebacks) 
 
FC Highveld's Reign Beau Warrior, SC, earned her Rally 
Novice (RN) title on Sunday August 1. 
 

Bobbie Fairbanks  
      
(All Rough Collies ) 
 
At our show circuit: 
Ch Azalea Hill's All My Love CD (obedience), 
PT herding)   received her RN (rally novice) title in 3 
straight shows. 
 
Ch Azalea Hill's Barksdale Legacy, received his final  2 
legs on his Rally Advanced title. 
 
Azalea Hill Encore received his final 2 legs on his Rally 
Novice title. 
 

Lee Evans 

Well, it was the end of June in Richmond, VA, and my 
little Chihuahua Bitch, Daisy, won a 4 point major on Sat, 
going best of Winners and Winners Bitch, and a 3 point 
major on Sun with Winners Bitch.  She is now my very 
first show dog and my very first Champion title. I did all 
her handling, so I feel really good about that, as she AND 
I just started showing at the Summer 2009 Greenville 
shows.  
Oh, yeah, and I'm now the secretary of the Central 
Carolina Chihuahua Club 
 

  

Lynn Cone  

(Raelyn Wheatens) 
 
Spartanburg Kennel Club,  Sunday, August 1st  
Ch. Raelyn Midnight Surprize " Paige"  
Select Bitch,  Soft Coated Wheaten Terrier, under judge 
Frederick Stephens.  
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Sheri A Rose 
(Tin-Man Tibetan Spaniels) 
 
"Teddy" CH Kofuku Windom Bear With Me Too (Tibetan 
Spaniel) 
Received his Grand Championship title at the 
Spartanburg KC show with his 5th straight 5 point major. 
Teddy also won two additional SELECT Dog awards for 
two more 5 point majors in Salem VA. 
 
"Jekyll"  Ambrier's Tin-Man My Jekyll Doesn't Hyde at 
Tuqute (Tibetan Spaniel) 
Winners Dog for a 3 point major at the Roanoke KC and 
Winners Dog / Best of Winners at the New River Valley 
KC for a 4 point major in Salem VA.  Both wins from the 
Bred-By class at age 8 months. 
 
"Rebel" Ambrier's Tin-Man Johnny Reb (Tibetan Spaniel) 
Winners Dog / Best of Winners both days of the 
Huntington KC shows picking up his first 2 points from 
the 6-9 month puppy class in Huntington WV.  Rebel 
went on to take Winners Dog at the Hendersonville KC 
show for a 5 pt major from the 6-9 month puppy class. 
 
Laura Tate  
(Taterz Bulldogs) 
 
Ch. Jaylou's Plum Jersey Girl went BOS on Friday, July 
30, 2010, and Select Bitch both Saturday and Sunday, 
July 31 & Aug. 1, 2010. Jersey now has 16 pts and 1 
major toward her Grand Championship! 

�	��	��.�,����   - Continued  �

�

�
���� ����	�����������	� �- Don Wood 

Adult Pointers available free to Junior Showmanship homes.  Contact Don 
Wood at 270-0509 or harlwood@mindspring.com 
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Chairman's Report August 2010 

-- This September, Celebrate Responsible Dog Ownership With Us Without Leaving Your Computer! --  

 
For the past eight years, hundreds of AKC clubs and dog organizations nationwide have been celebrating AKC 
Responsible Dog Ownership Days by educating the public about the importance of responsible ownership.  We 
congratulate those clubs and dog-loving groups on their outreach efforts and the profound impact it has had on 
thousands. This year, we are expanding that reach into interactive fun for you, your dog and your club by letting us 
know how you put responsible dog ownership into action!  

This September, we invite dog lovers across America to share their “Acts of Responsible Dog Ownership” with us 
online as part of the inaugural “Virtual AKC RDO Days”. You or your club’s “act” can be something as simple as 
taking your dog for his regular walk or as elaborate as getting him health tested or microchipped. Do something for 
your own dogs or for dogs in your community as a whole, such as a donation to the local dog park. Pick up an extra 
poop along your walk, help someone find a responsible breeder, give your dog a good grooming or schedule his 
annual vet checkup.  

Then, let us know what you or your club did. We want to amass at least 5,000 “Acts” in honor of AKC’s 5,000 clubs 
nationwide. There are several ways you or your club can let us know what you have done:  

During September AKC will post the daily “Act of Responsible Dog Ownership” on Facebook where you can “Like” it 
or post your own on AKC’s wall. You can always “tweet” us at Twitter @akcdoglovers or send it to us via e-mail at 
communications@akc.org. If you’re feeling really creative, take a photo or video of your “Act of Responsible Dog 
Ownership” and share it with us on AKC’s YouTube channel or Flickr pages.    

In conjunction with your act of responsible ownership, we encourage everyone to sign the AKC Responsible Dog 
Owner Pet Promise, a petition that brings the tenets of responsible dog ownership to life. You can also leave your 
“act” of responsible ownership in the comment section here. The “Pet Promise” is an oath that reminds both novice 
and veteran dog owners that raising a healthy dog is about more than just playtime and pampering. Find it at 
www.akc.org/rdod.  

Don’t forget that AKC’s flagship event caps off the month on September 25th in Raleigh, North Carolina.  If you’re a 
club still looking to host a “live” event, there is still time to register your event on our website and receive a free kit of 
materials. You can also find an event to attend in your area. 

We hope that you will join us in celebrating AKC RDO Days this September in person as well as virtually. As always, 
thank you to our returning sponsors Invisible Fence® Brand and ADT Security Services as well as new sponsors 
Hill's® Science Diet® Small & Toy Breed Dog Food and Motel 6 for making AKC Responsible Dog Ownership Days 
possible. But most of all – we thank all AKC participants for their generous support of this initiative and for their 
dedication to promoting responsible dog ownership. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Ron Menaker 
Chairman 

 

 

(	�����������$����(	�	���	   Linda Knorr�
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Greenville Kennel Club 
P.O. Box 5029 
Greenville, SC  29606 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Quality Inn at Hwy 291 and I-385. Meetings start at 7:30PM. The 
Board of Directors meets every other month.  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Sheri Rose: ��������	�
��
��������
 
All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the 7th day of each 
month. 

Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and its 
Editor from any liable actions for said publication. 

���������	
����
���������		�����	��	��	�����������������	��	�������Blake Roulette - President  
Dorwynd@yahoo.com 
 
Katrina Starwyck– 1st Vice 
President  
windchasedeerhounds@yahoo.com 
  
Patrice Lineberger– 2nd Vice 
President  
Paltwinmom@alumni.clemson.edu 
 
Thecla Tyner – Correspondence 
Secretary 
ttyner@charter.net 
 
Sheri Rose– Recording Secretary  
sheri_29621@yahoo.com 
 
Sandra Campbell -Treasurer  
GCamp54098@aol.com  
 
Linda Knorr - AKC Delegate  
lindaknorr@charter.net 
 
Bob Vandiver - Show Chair  
rlvandiver@charter.net 
  
Ken Spiegel –Web & Newsletter  
news@greenvillekc.org 
 

The next meeting of the GKC 
is on 

August 17, 2010 

 

Visit us On-line @ www.GreenvilleKC.org 


